Recipient Details
[bookmark: _GoBack]Name of organisation or individual: [I] Walker, Ashley
Reference Type: Parent - School
State or territory: WA 
Serial Identification Number: 476796
Responses
Curriculum and assessment
Rating: 7
Teachers and teaching
Rating: 7
Leaders and leadership
Rating: 4
School and Community
Rating: 6
Information and Communication Technology
Rating: 7
Entrepreneurship and schools
Rating: 
Improving access – enrolments, clusters, distance education and boarding
Rating for enrolments: 0
Rating for clusters: 0
Rating for distance education: 7
Rating for boarding: 7
Diversity
Rating: 5
Transitioning beyond school
Rating: 3
Additional Comments
We have been denied Assistance for Isolated Children (AIC) because our school teachers the 4 core subjects. There is more to education then those 4 subjects.   Having a class of only 3 students, no DET, no Home economics, no sport, no religious studies all play a part in developing children. Class  interaction between students, social skills cannot be over looked. Can it be explained as to the decision making that gives the education department the right to denine my child the education that every child deserves to receive which includes what children in other government schools receive with all mentioned subjects. If it can not be provided locally we should be able to apply for assistance from the government to send our children away to receive this. With the year 7's into high school, this has created a financial burden on many rural families as they , we, have to send our children that year earlier. The argument might be you don't have to send them away in year 7 but if we don't they will be so far behind socially, mentally that missing that one year, will struggle them to catch up. You will always have those parents that are happy to send their children to a school that only provides the basic subjects, but those that want more opportunities for their child should not be denied financial support if the education department will not supply it.  Lastly the ruling on AIC of which if you live 56km or more from your local  school you will qualify to receive the AIC funding. It's the same school for every child no matter if they have a 45 minute bus ride or not. It is discriminating.

